
FILE 

From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 85770 
Received: 1/15/2015 4:06:33 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 85770 AT:01-15-2015 at 04:06 PM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mr. Michael & Sharon Wildennutii 

CONTACT SENDER ? No 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 3801LinfieidLn 
• Lima, Ohio45806-1624 
• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 419-999-6461 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• 'PSK: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: wildermuth@alum.mit.edu 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: AEP 
• Name on account: MICHAEL R WILDERMUTH 
• Service address: 3801 LINFIELD LN 
• Service phone: 419-999-6461 
• Account Number: 078-593-906-2-2 
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COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Tnie Is to certify that the Isiages appearing are an 
accurate and coBpleto reproduction of a case file 
iocuiaent deliverid in the regular course of business 

rectxicl«n 

I am not able to travel so far as Toledo to be present at the public hearing tonight so am taking this 
opportunity to voice my clear objection to the proposals put forward by Duke Energy, AEP, and First 
Energy to take away the choice now provided to Ohio consumers by deregulation. 

It is my understanding that the proposals, as "nonbypassable", would force Ohio's electric consumers to 
pay the aforementioned utilities specifically for power from these coal-fired power plants. 

I currently purchase electricity from a another company which provides energy from renewable sources. 
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I decided to pay a premium for that. I do not wish to be forced to buy power from dirty coal sources -
even if the price is lower. 

Also, as I am not purchasing electricity from these sources, I do not feel I should be charged for the 
decommissioning and cleanup of these plants - especially since these utilities were already compensated 
for the switch to a deregulated environment back in 1999. 

I support deregulation and the competition that is meant to follow upon deregulation. Changing the rules 
in order to make the operation of non-competitive plants a sound business decision for the companies is 
a perversion of market forces to reward unsound practices. 

Please do not approve these proposals. 
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